
AND, FIGHT FOR THE RIGHTS OF PEOPLE TO BE TREATED JUSTLY 

 
 

The Florida Asian American Justice Alliance (FAAJA) announces its 2024 FAAJA Florida 

Favorites endorsement of The Honorable Robin Bartleman for reelection to Florida 

House District 103. Since her election in 2020 during the pandemic as well as during her 

entire life of service, Representative Bartleman has been an educator, communicator, and 

someone who others turn to when in need. State Representative Robin Bartleman serves 

a House District that includes portions of Broward County’s Weston, Pembroke Pines, 

Southwest Ranches, Miramar, Sunrise, and Davie and borders the Florida everglades. 

Representative Bartleman strongly supports the urgent need to address climate change, 

flooding, and the environment. In addition, as a former School Board member and educator 

of children with disabilities State Representative Robin Bartleman often and passionately 

is the voice of disabled children and their families who are unable to speak for themselves. 

FAAJA supports Florida House District 103 State Representative Bartleman to: 

FIGHT TO IMMEDIATELY ADDRESS CLIMATE CHANGE 

FIGHT FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING AND INSURANCE 

FIGHT FOR CHILDREN AND THEIR FAMILIES 

FIGHT FOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS AND THEIR TEACHERS 

FIGHT FOR HIGH QUALITY HEALTHCARE 
 

 

It is with great pleasure that the Florida Asian American Justice Alliance joins first 

responders, educators, environmentalists, unions, women’s groups, realtors, doctors, 

diversity advocates, and anti-gun violence groups in endorsing State Representative Robin 

Bartleman for reelection to Florida House District 103. For more information about why 

FAAJA has endorsed State Representative Robin Bartleman please visit Robin's website. 

https://robinbartleman.com/

